
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 2 2021 

This half term we are learning about the 

farm and shopping. We are going to 

explore the farm, drawing simple maps 

and finding out about farm animals. We 

will be spending our pennies at the farm 

shop, where we can buy real fruit and 

vegetables. 

 

Reminders 

Please note: If your child is 

absent you need to inform 

the school reception, this 

will help us to complete 

daily registers. Thank you. 
Keeping Informed 

Please remember to label all school 

uniform with your child’s name.  

Please ensure that your child brings their 

book bags to school every day. They can 

change their reading books Monday, 

Wednesday and Friday. 

Our Year group PE day is on a Tuesday. 

Your child can wear their PE kit to school 

- white T-shirt, navy/black shorts or 

tracksuits. 

We welcome water bottles in our 

classrooms, please may these be labelled. 

We love the outdoors at Roskear but, the 

garden can often get muddy. If you could 

provide wellies it would be greatly 

appreciated. Thank you for your support. 

 

School Timings 

Arrival for Reception is 8.40 – 8.55am 

with collection at 3.10 - 3.20pm. 

Upcoming Dates – Please see Hand in 

Hand Newsletter and school website. 

We are looking forward to the upcoming 

festive season including  

our Christmas Nativity  

performance.  

    

            

 

Porthcurno staff: 

Mrs Sarah Lagdon – Teacher & Deputy Head 

Mrs Sam Staples – Teaching Practitioner 

Mrs Kayleigh Uren – Teaching Assistant 

Mr Harry Lawrence – Teaching Apprentice 

 

Chapel Porth staff: 

Mrs Natasha Richards – Teacher 

Mrs Diane Catterall – Teaching Assistant 

Mrs Joanne Smardzewska  

 

We will do all that we can to support you and your children during their first year at Roskear 

and are always available to answer any questions or assist with any needs you may have. Thank 

you for your support. 



 

On the Farm! 

  

Living on the 
farm 

 

Visit to Duchy 
Rosewarne. 

 

 

Let’s use the map 
to get around the 

farm. 

 Christmas 
nativity performance. 

 

Let’s write 
a list. 

 

Where does our 
food come from?  

Our new Topic for the second part of the Autumn term will be ‘On the farm’. 
Below is what we will be learning about. You can help us by talking about 

these at home. 

Setting up a farm shop  

using real money. 


